
  

THE CATHOLIC PARISH OF RUTLAND        
ST JOSEPH, OAKHAM &  

ST THOMAS OF CANTERBURY, EXTON 
 

Parish Priest: Rev Canon Peter Vellacott:   peter.vellacott@dioceseofnottingham.uk 
Rev Deacon Raymond Keogh:   raymond.keogh@dioceseofnottingham.uk  Tel: 07845 773619 

Retired Priest in Residence:   Rev Canon Stephen Dye 

Parish Office:  rcchurchoakham@dioceseofnottingham.uk  

Presbytery, Station Road, Oakham, LE15 6QU   Tel: 01572 722308  

Tenth Sunday of the Year 

8th June Vigil Mass Saturday 4.30 pm St Joseph The Hutton Family Intentions 

9th June Tenth Sunday of the Year Sunday 10.30 am St Joseph Pro Populo 

10th June Feria Monday 10.00 am Holy Mass Holy Souls 

11th June St Barnabas Tuesday    

12th June 

Exposition of the Blessed 

Sacrament 
Wednesday 

    9.00 -

10.00 am 
St Joseph Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Feria 10.00 am Holy Mass The Warner Family Intentions 

13th June St Anthony of Padua Thursday    

14th June Feria Friday 7.00 pm 
Latin Mass 

St Thomas  

Mass at St Thomas, Exton, LE158AN 

Doris Adams RIP 

15th June Vigil Mass Saturday 4.30 pm St Joseph The Savant Family Intentions 

16th June Eleventh Sunday of the Year Sunday 10.30 am St Joseph Pro Populo 

CONFESSION TIMES:         Wednesday:   9.30-10.00 am         Saturday:  3.30-4.00 pm 

THIS WEEK’S ROTAS Saturday 8th June Sunday 9th June 

Welcomers Philip and Mich Sturley 
Gary Nicolle-Anderiesz and 

Pauline Morton 

Readers Jennifer Williamson and Siobhan Taylor Ed Anderson and Marjorie Port 

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy 

Communion 
Eileen Worrall and Michael Terrett (AW) Mary Hatton and Marjorie Port 

Coffee  Veronica Wands 

Flowers Mich Sturley 

Church Cleaning Rosemarie Duncan and Charlie Farmer 

NEXT WEEK’S ROTAS Saturday 15th June Sunday 16th June 

Welcomers Tom and Belinda Reilly 
Fran Rhowbotham and  

Maureen Mildner 

Readers Joan Burns and Irene Kearney-Rose Lorraine Perril and Ed Anderson 

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy 

Communion 
Barbara Black and Joan Burns (JA) Annie de Kremer and Kitty Wigmore 

Coffee  Phil Boak 

Flowers Rayna Bone 

Church Cleaning Elizabeth Keogh and Ron Streeter 

Please note: This Church is monitored by CCTV cameras and/or live streaming cameras during Holy Mass. 

Parish Websites www.stjosephs-oakham.org   www.catholicstamford.com  

English Martyrs Primary School 
Head Teacher 

Willow Crescent, Oakham 

Gosia Brown 

www.englishmartyrs.rutland.sch.uk 

Tel:  01572 722400 

Children’s Liturgy Group For children up to First Holy Communion 10.30 am Sunday Mass in term time 

Safeguarding Representative Maria.MarriottPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk Tel:  07513 725552 

Parish Support Group - HELP Rosemarie Duncan Tel:  01572 723873 

House Faith Sharing Group Barbara Black  Tel:  01572 724918 

Chair - Parish Pastoral Council Andreas Menzies 
ppcchair@stjosephs-oakham.org 

Tel:  01572 722308 

Parish Newsletter Eileen Worrall eileenworrall@hotmail.com 
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Please pray for the following who are ill:    Meryl Vincent, Angela Kirkup, Claire Smith, Ita Jones, David Price, Janet and Barry 

Chalmers-Stevens, NicholasTomlinson, Monique Pryke and Elisabeth Simpson.  

 If you would like someone to be added to the Sick Parishioners list with their written permission, please contact Maria at 

rcchurchoakham@dioceseofnottingham.uk OR please ask them to complete the form below and return to Maria in the Parish 

Office.   Many thanks.  

Permission form for Sick list 

I give my permission for my name to be published in St Joseph’s Newsletter and on their (St Joseph’s) website in the Newsletter 

tab. 

Print Name………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Signature………………………………………………………………       Date…………………………... 

Anniversaries    Adeliya Parker, John Burke, Mary Burke, Christopher Cook, Albert Needham, William Bailey, Margaret Colleran, 

Joan Neilson, Joseph Bell, Phyllis Hobbs, Marjorie Tomlinson, Paul Grogan, Ivy Hewett, Elsie Lawson, Bridget Davis, Doreen Healey, 

Hugh Harris, Anna Bates, Walter Weston and Eunice Rawlings 

Last week’s collection 

Collections                                      £275.68 

Planned Giving and Donations       £727.50 

Total                                             £1,003.18 

£266.36 has been sent to the Adoption Society 

with money raised from teas and coffees. 

If you know any parishioners who are not well, in hospital or need a little 

support and would like a visit, please let Maria know using this email address 

rcchurchoakham@dioceseofnottingham.uk or call 01572 722308.   It is 

very important for all our parishioners to feel part of our community - if we 

don’t know we cannot help. 

Don’t forget to join us for light  

refreshments after Holy Mass on  

Wednesday and Sunday. 

If you would like to offer Holy Mass for friends/family/relatives, please 

obtain their written permission for their names to go into the public 

domain, ie Newsletter and the Newsletter online.  This is the guidance for 

GDPR data protection, from our Nottingham Diocese.    If you would like a 

specific date, please give plenty of notice. 

Holy Mass Intentions   Please use the brown envelopes in the Church 

porch for Holy Mass intentions, including any offering you wish to make 

(ensure you have a signature for those who are living).   ALL REQUESTS 

FOR HOLY MASS MUST BE HANDED IN TO THE PARISH 

OFFICE.   Many thanks. 

Parish Office Telephone contact:    For all 

Parish enquiries, please contact Maria on the 

office number or via email, or Canon Peter via 

email.   In the case of an emergency, please 

ring the office number – the end message will 

advise you who to contact. 

St Joseph’s Parish Council   There will be a Parish Council meeting on Thursday 20th June.    If you wish to ask a question or 

suggest an item for the agenda, please submit by Sunday 16th June to Andreas Menzies or via email at ppcchair@stjosephs-

oakham.org 

Second collection   There will be a second collection after Holy Mass next weekend, 15th/16th June, for Day for Life. 

Holy Mass   Canon Peter will be offering Holy Mass on Saturday evening and Sunday morning at St Joseph’s at the end of each 

month.   He looks forward to getting to know you all. 

Holy Mass Streaming Service   If you use St Joseph’s Holy Mass streaming service and find that it is not online, please contact 

Maria in the Parish Office via email rcchurchoakham@dioceseofnottingham.uk or call 01572 722308. 

Car Parking   Please do not park in the space to the right of the entrance to the Church as this is a fire escape route.   There will 

be a chain in place.   Please do not park in front of the chain.   Many thanks for your co-operation. 

English Martyrs School News 

We held a lovely Liturgy before half term for the crowning of Mary.    The children held a procession around the school field and 

dedicated their flowers to her during the liturgy.  

Date for your diaries:   Our summer fair this year will be held on Friday 12th July 3.30-5.30 pm.   All welcome! 

A reflection from Pope Francis for the Year of Prayer, on the tenth Sunday of the Year:   Prayer sows life, small prayers: 

this is why it is so important to teach children to pray.   Children have to be taught to make the Sign of the Cross properly, 

because it is the first prayer.   Perhaps they may forget, take another path, but the first prayers learned as a child remain in the 

heart, because they are a seed of life, the seed of dialogue with God.   To read the full reflection and find more resources at 

dioceseofnottingham.uk/yearofprayer 

Calling Foundation Governors   A virtual information session about being a foundation governor in one of our Catholic schools 

is taking place on Thursday 27th June from 7.00 –8.00 pm.   For further information about how you can support our schools in this 

way, please see the poster on the parish notice board, or contact: Julie Sweeney at julie.sweeney@nottingham-des.org.uk  

If you haven’t registered to vote in the General Election, you must do so by Tuesday 18th June.   If you are eligible, you can do 

so here: www.gov.uk/register-to-vote.   Photo ID is necessary in order to be permitted to vote: use this link for more information: 

www.gov.uk/apply-for-photo-id-voter-authority-certificate 

Consider how to vote at the General Election (4th July):   Some thoughts from the Bishops of England and Wales about 

Criminal Justice.   A Catholic understanding of criminal justice has three aims: retribution, rehabilitation and redemption. 

Criminal justice must always prioritise care for victims while seeking the reformation and rehabilitation of offenders into the 

community.   A well-balanced criminal justice system properly punishes, rigorously rehabilitates, and effectively enables the 

practice of both justice and mercy to serve the ultimate good of victim, offender and wider society.   This can help ensure that 

somebody convicted of a crime both plays a part in repairing the harm done to the victim and takes responsibility for their actions. 

For more information visit: www.cbcew.org.uk/criminal-justice-election24/ 
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Join the Music Group for Lourdes 2024!   Calling all vocalists and instrumentalists:   Lourdes 2024 offers an opportunity to 

join our brand-new Lourdes Music Group.   Working under the direction of Gregory Treloar and Chris Davis from the Diocesan 

Music Department, you will be instrumental in proving musical accompaniment throughout the well-attended pilgrimage this 

July.   Individual booking is necessary, either through Tangney Tours or through your school (for school students and 

accompanying staff).   Find out more at dioceseofnottingham.uk/events/lourdes Music Group Registration: 

www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/events/lourdes or https://forms.office.com/e/65V1H6Bgkh  

Youth 2000 provides retreats, formation and opportunities for young adults aged 18-35 to encounter Jesus in the Heart of the 

Catholic Church.   The Youth 2000 Summer Festival will take place this year in the beautiful grounds of Ampleforth Abbey from 

Friday 23rd until (bank holiday) Monday 26th August.   More information on this gathering and all of Youth 2000 events are 

available at www.youth2000.org/events   Do consider whether you think you might benefit from participating. 

Book of Remembrance    This is an ongoing project, so if you wish to have the names of loved ones inscribed in our book, please 

contact Maria at rcchurchoakham@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Please note:    Any cheques made out to the Parish should read St. Joseph’s Oakham RCP.   Thank you. 

Planned Giving Scheme - Envelope holders    If you wish to contribute via the parish bank account, please contact Maria at 

rcchurchoakham@dioceseofnottingham.uk    Many thanks for your ongoing support. 
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